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Welcome to our fortnightly newsletter. You have registered on our website to receive 
news and updates from us.  
  
In this edition: 
  

1.    Casino drop and win summary report 
2.    Survey data on gambling participation – Year to September 2012 
3.    Responsible Gambling Strategy Board (RGSB) Vacancies 
4.    Other news 

___________________________________________________________________ 

  
  
1.  Casino drop and win summary report 
  
We have published a summary report showing the amount of money exchanged for 
chips in casinos (‘drop’) and the amount retained by the casino (‘win’). The data in 
the report is based on a rolling year average showing figures for the previous twelve 
months (September 2011 – August 2012).  This will be now be published on a 
monthly basis 

  
Read more... 
  
  
2.  Survey data on gambling participation – Year to September 2012 
  
The latest quarterly survey data has been published on gambling participation in all 
gambling activities including remote forms of gambling. It sets out the findings from 
questions asked through an omnibus survey conducted by ICM Research. 
  
Read more... 
  
  
3.  Responsible Gambling Strategy Board (RGSB) vacancies 

  
RGSB are advertising for a Chair and two Board members. Closing date for 
applications is 12 November 2012. 
  
Read more... 
  
  
Other news 
  
Research into underage gambling in England and Wales has been published by the 
National Lottery Commission, which shows the number of young people reporting 
they had gambled in the past week has declined significantly since the last survey   
  

http://www.gamblingcommission.gov.uk/shared_content_areas/casinos/casino_drop_and_win_data.aspx?utm_source=EB%2B051112&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB%2B051112%2Bcasino%2Bdrop
http://www.icmresearch.co.uk/
http://www.gamblingcommission.gov.uk/research__consultations/gambling_research/research_programme/omnibus_surveys/omnibus_survey_data.aspx?utm_source=EB%2B051112&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB%2B051112%2Bomnibus%2Bsurvey
http://www.gamblingcommission.gov.uk/gh-jobs/current_vacancies.aspx?utm_source=EB%2B051112&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB051112%2Brgsg%2Bvacancies
http://www.natlotcomm.gov.uk/publications-and-research/research-programme/underage-play/ipsos-mori-young-people-omnibus-2012
http://www.natlotcomm.gov.uk/publications-and-research/research-programme/underage-play/ipsos-mori-young-people-omnibus-2012
http://www.natlotcomm.gov.uk/publications-and-research/research-programme/underage-play/ipsos-mori-young-people-omnibus-2012


The EU Commission has unveiled its action plan for online gambling regulation  
  
  
  
THE NEXT E-BULLETIN WILL BE SENT 19 NOVEMBER 2012 

  

  If your colleagues would like to subscribe to this newsletter, please register 

here.  

  If you do not wish to receive future issues, click unsubscribe and send the 

email that is generated.  
 

http://ec.europa.eu/internal_market/services/gambling_en.htm?utm_source=EB%2B051112&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB%2B051112%2Bonline%2Bregulation
http://www.gamblingcommission.gov.uk/gh-register_for_updates.aspx
http://www.gamblingcommission.gov.uk/gh-register_for_updates.aspx
mailto:e-bulletin@gamblingcommission.gov.uk?subject=UNSUBSCRIBE

